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MEMORANDUM FOR ALL DEFENSE TECHNICAL INFORMATION CENTER  
  EMPLOYEES 
 
SUBJECT:   RECISSION of Policy Memorandum No. 4 – DTIC 2024 Policy Statement on 
 Diversity and Inclusion 
 
 
  Pursuant to Executive Order entitled "Ending Racial and Wasteful Government DEI 
Programs and Referencing," dated January 20, 2025, and United States Office of Personnel 
Management Memorandum entitled "Initial Guidance Regarding DEIA Executive Orders," dated 
January 21, 2025, DTIC’s December 12, 2024, memorandum entitled "Policy Memorandum No. 
4 – DTIC 2024 Policy Statement on Diversity and Inclusion" is hereby rescinded. 
 
 A digital copy of this recission memorandum will be uploaded to DTIC's personnel website, 
and any posted, hard copy versions of the December 12, 2024, memorandum hereby rescinded 
will be replaced with this memorandum.   
 
 
 
 
  Christopher E. Thomas 
  Administrator 
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